
TECHNOLOGY IN 
EDUCATION 

A Presentation about the 
One to One Initiative

This presentation is about the one to one initiative 
that will begin next year at our Sherwood Park and 
Strathcona County Schools in grades 4-12.  
Students will be offered the opportunity to bring 
their own device to school, or lease a Chromebook 
for the year.  This initiative will greatly increase 
student access to technology and assist teachers in 
creating a 21st century learning environment in 
their classrooms.  

This presentation is open to any parents/guardians 
who will have students enrolled in grades 4-12 next 
year, as well as interested members of our 
community.  

Tuesday, April 19th @ 6:30 p.m.
St. Theresa Catholic School - Drama Theatre 
2021 Brentwood Boulevard-Across from Strathcona County Buildings 
For Information, please call: 780 449 7487
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